This half term the Year 1 topic will be...
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In English we will continue to practise our phonics daily. We will continue to learn how to form our letters using a cursive formation. As well as reading independently, we will start guided reading sessions and focus on the skills of prediction and sequencing. Our main text this half term will be ‘Look Up!’ by Nathan Bryon. This is based on the story of Mae Jemison, the first black woman in space. We will find out about meteor showers, write letters to Tim Peake and learn and perform the poem ‘Twinkle Twinkle Little Star.’











In Science we will learn about seasonal changes in weather and look for signs of winter. We will learn about different sorts of weather and keep a weather diary over a week to observe how the weather changes. We will carry out several investigations so that we can practise predicting and observing closely.





“To infinity and beyond!”
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In Maths we will learn about addition and subtraction within 10. The children will be introduced to the part-whole model and the addition symbol. We will learn about addition fact families and number bonds within 10 and then use this knowledge to solve missing number problems. We will look at the language around subtraction, introduce the subtraction symbol and looking at counting back and finding the difference. We will also learn about the days of the week and months of the year before moving on to telling the time in hours and half hours.





In Art we will be learning how to print using plasticine. In DT we will make 3d rockets from junk modelling and space buggies.








In ICT we will look at early programming concepts including algorithms.  We will use the Beebots to look at simple commands and predict the outcome of different commands.





In Music we will learn the song ‘In the Groove’ by Joanna Mangona. We will listen to the song sung in lots of different styles. We will take part in weekly games to improve our pulse, rhythm and pitch.








In History we will be looking at the lives of significant individuals in space travel. These will include Tim Peake, Katherine Johnson and Mae Jemison.


In RE we will learn about Islam and whether going to the mosque gives Muslims a sense of belonging.








In PE we will be taking part in gymnastics session on a Thursday where we will continue to learn about balancing before moving on to jumping and rolls. We will take part in invasion and defence games and basic tag-rugby skills with Mr Senior on a Friday.





In PSHE we will follow our Heartsmart programme with the help of Boris the Robot. Our theme for this half term is “Too Much Selfie Isn’t Healthy!” This unit will teach us that we need to think about the people around us and not just ourselves to be happy.











